Likely Elementary

FEBRUARY/MARCH
2022

Winter has been a force of hature to
conhtent with this year and Likely students
have made the best of it. They have
embraced the show, braved the cold ahd
even played out in the rain! Students
practiced their ‘reframing’ disappointment
when outdoor field trips had to be
Cancelled; they |ooked for a bright side and
focused on the positive rather thah the
disappointment!

GAVIN LAKE WINTER TRIP
GaVvin Lake Winter Qutdoor Day was a huge
hit with our students. We had perfect
attendance with perfect weather. Everyone
enjoyed snhowshoeing, tobogganing skating
and a hot dog roast for |unch! Once again
our PAC provided the transportation and
the [unch!!

LOCAL ICE SKATING

The community skating rink was another
successful fieldtrip! For many students, this
was their first time skating. Everyone |earnhed
t0 Skate on their own by the end of the
afterhoon; showing how a positive attitude
ahd mindset Of resilience pays off! Once
again we have Steve Peterson to thahk for
his dedication to our community rink and
generosity towards our students making sure
they were warm by a fire!

PINK SHIRT DAY

Students were reminded about Pink Shirt
Day's history and purpose to raise awareness
of anti-bullying strategies, how to be a buddy



not a bully, and how everyone benefits from
being included.
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RAPID ANTIGEN TESTS:

All K-12 students in BC have been offered free
rapid antigen test kits. These kits have arrived
at the school for parents to pick up at their
convenience. Each student may have one box
containing 5 tests
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REPORT CARDS

Report cards will be sent home after spring
break this year, due to the delayed return to
school, on Monday April 4th. If you have any
questions or concerns before then please
contact the school.

100's Day

The Primary class has been counting school
days and the 100™ day is coming SOONI!
Thursday April 7th is our 100™ day of school.
Celebrations will happen throughout the day
but each child is asked to bring 100 items of
their choice to school that day- happy
counting!l A reminder will be sent home in the
planner for Primary parents to ensure their
child is prepared for 100's day!

KINDERGARTEN
REGISTRATION

Kindergarten registration is open for the
2022/23 school year. Children need to be 5
by the end of 2022. Please contact the school
if you would like to register your child. Early
registration ensures we have the proper
staffing to start the year, so please register
as sooh as you can. Proof of residency, your
child's birth certificate and health card is all
you need.

IMPORTANT DATES

Mar 2 Ms. Kurki away

Mar ¢ Sledding field trip

Mar 11 Last Day before Spring Break
Leadership Activity Afternoon

Mar 28 First Day back from the break

April ¢ Reports go home

April 7% 100's Day

April 13 & 1¢ Early Dismissal DaYs (1:35pm)



